
Social Committee Report – April 2020 

Thank you everyone for your help in the kitchen during our 

general meeting, I appreciate each and every one of you.  

Also, thanks to those who provided the refreshments. 

We all enjoyed our B.O.B. 

(Breakfast on the Beach) Saturday 

AM 3/7/2020.  It was a potluck, 

and as usual we had plenty to 

choose from.  We had about 15 

members show up and contribute 

with pastries, casseroles, and fruit.  It was a beautiful brisk 

day with a heavy breeze, but not cold to enjoy the 

fellowship.  It has been suggested that I should being 

Bloody Mary’s and Mimosas next time.  (Not)  There is 

nothing better than sharing a meal with friends.  

As of now there are no activities planned for April. 

Nancy Clemmons 
Social Committee Director         


